
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
           09.04.2014 

WBK Mönchengladbach, Brunnenstrasse 230, 41069 Mönchengladbach, Germany 

 
 
 
KONTIKI 

Training Company Co 
91 Pannónia street 
Budapest 1133 
Hungary 
 
 
 
 
 
 

European Association for Cities, Institutions and Second Chance Schools (E2C) 

Your application for Membership  
 
 
Dear Ms. Zsuzsanna Ádáms, 
 
you have send us the ID – Card of your Company as application for a membership in our association. 
The Board of E2C discussed your application in the last meeting end of March and decided to receive 
you as a new member in our network. The Board welcomes you in the network.  
 
In the meantime we are more than 30 members and for us it is always a pleasure to welcome new 
members. The network started in 1998 with 7 founding members and the main aims of the 
Association are to organize exchange and transfer of experience between the cities and collective 
territorial bodies who have set up or participated in setting up a Second Chance School within the 
framework of the programme launched by the European Union, to assist cities and collective bodies 
who wish to set up a Second Chance School and to promote the European concept of Second Chance 
Schools in general.  
 
Maybe you know that the network E2C needs active members and so we hope that your Company 
will be involved in a lot of activities as European Projects, Trainings, Youth Events and other activities. 
 
Our experience is that the members of the network easily find partners for projects. Our back office 
supports you in finding a partner and in the development of project ideas.  
On our website http://www.e2c-europe.org/news/218-runningprojects2013.html you will find an 
overview how networked partner are connected with each other in projects. 
 
So some days ago a small Youth Event took place in Portugal where 7 schools/ institutions out of E2C 
took part with their youngsters in dancing, theatre and music workshops.  
In October this year there is a network seminar in Matosinhos in Portugal in the context of a Youth in 
Action Project called “CHEARS”. In the framework of this project in 2015 will take place a Youth event 
in Mönchengladbach and at the same time Trainer Workshops with the themes of health, 
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employability and European citizenship. At the same time the network will arrange the General 
Assembly for 2014 in Matosinhos with a lot of important decisions for the future of the network.  
 
 
 
You will get informed about all these and all other important issues regarding the network on our 
website www.e2c-europe.org, via Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/E2CEurope?ref=hl and by 
email by Mr Bert Pelzer. He is the responsible for the back office in our network. If you have 
questions or any other important information for the network, please contact him under the email 
address bert.pelzer@euricon.eu  
 
In the next weeks our treasurer will send you an invoice about your membership fee for 2014. His 
name is Tue Wethje. We have updated our list of members on our website. Your institution is listed 
under Associates/ Federations.  
 
Kind regards 

Reinhold Schiffers 
 


